
OEN BOARD VOTING RESULTS 

AUGUST 7, 2022 

 

Greetings, 

 

By a unanimous vote, Joe, AA7JS, was approved as the new Net Operations Manager, effective 

immediately.  Congratulations Joe!   

 

Max,  KJ7FEE, who was approved earlier as the new Net Data Base Manager position, will also be 

assuming duties immediately related to maintaining of the Net Data Bases and distributing updated 

rosters with other files each month. 

 

Thanks again for stepping up, Gentlemen. 

 

There was minority voting (3) to postpone an update to the OEN Bylaws highlighting the revised 

structure. As a result, the update will move forward as proposed.  However, in deference to those who 

opposed,  I will circulate the revised draft for comments and improvements until we have a 

consensus.  This should be my last task as the Net Manager/Secretary.  I will just be assisting Joe and 

Max going forward. 

 

Those net controls who have not yet sent your new reports for August can send them to me (as soon as 

you can, please). 

 

Regards & 73’s From W7HLR, 

Larry Ross Hiatt 

Net Manager/Secretary 

W7OEN - The Oregon Emergency Net 

 


